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Wild weather has been predicted 
and this is Capital Plumbing's 
advice to all tenants and property 
owners.

They have predicted some heavy rain falls over the weekend and we hope everyone stays 
safe. Make sure all your tenants check their drains and gutters are clear from any debris 
that may inhibit water flow.
  

We have Tracey ready to answer your or your tenants call, at any time night or day if a 
property you manage has a problem with your drainage, plumbing or gas.
  
She will help you or your tenant through the problem and then promptly dispatch the 
nearest plumber to the property.   
We have the latest drain clearing and location equipment to clear the toughest blockage.
  
For any roof leaks that are causing damage the property it is best to call the S.E.S on 132
500 as they can safely get onto the roof and put tarps in 
place.   
We can get there once the rain stops to do the required repairs.
  

https://web.archive.org/web/20170207125511/http://www.arosoftware.com/public/track.php?db=aro725&u=980
https://web.archive.org/web/20170207125511/mailto:sales@rvre.com.au


I hope you or your tenants will not need our services but remember if you do we will do 

our best to keep your owners property safe and protected from any further damage. Kind

regards

 
Lia Juriansz,

Property Manager

Phone: 0431 997339 (24 hrs)  


